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“Committed to the environment for a better tomorrow!”

Contact us: 
KS Environmental Pty Ltd 
544 Boundary Road, Dingley, 3172 
PO Box 165, Dingley, 3172 
Customer Service: 9551 7833 
Email: custserv@ksenvironmental.com.au 
Or visit: www.ksenvironmental.com.au

Eastern Liquid Services 
544 Boundary Road, Dingley, 3172 
PO Box 94, Dingley, 3172 
Customer Service: 1300 723 988 
Email: admin@easternliquid.com.au 
Or visit: www.easternliquid.com.au

Organic Environmental Solutions 
26 - 28 Souffi Place, Dandenong 
South, 3175 
PO Box 94, Dingley, 3172 
Customer Service: 1300 723 988 
Email: admin@oesolutions.com.au

Great new service
Recently, KS Environmental has utilised 
the services of a Melbourne based 
company called Sleep Renovation to assist 
with the collection, re-use and recycling of 
mattresses which would otherwise have 
gone to landfill (taking up valuable space 
and incurring additional charges).

Their aim is to collect mattresses that can 
be re-used for welfare organisations. All 

mattresses that are unstained and in good 
condition are deep cleaned and sanitised 
using their in-house cleaning system;  
they are then bagged and sent out to 
various charities. 

Mattresses and bases are also  
refurbished exclusively for the use of 
welfare organisations and this year they 
plan to send out in excess of 15,000  
mattresses/bases.  
What cannot be re-used is recycled.

It’s great to be able to use this socially 
responsible alternative for mattress 
disposal and KS Environmental will 
endeavour to use the services of  
Sleep Renovation when ever appropriate.

Feedback welcome
We warmly welcome your feedback and 
input. If there is any topic in particular 
you would like to see in our newsletter, 
or if you have anything you would like to 
share, please let us know by sending your 
feedback to: 
caroline.peach@ksenvironmental.com.au
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BOX

Goodbye Peter Foster!
The KS Environmental Group is sad to be 
saying goodbye to our Business Analyst 
Peter Foster as he embarks on his new 
adventures as a retired gentleman.

Peter has been with the company for 14 
years, and will be missed not only for his 
unique analytical capabilities but also for 
his friendly, positive attitude and  
jovial nature.

Peter, who first started work 50 years ago 
in Brisbane at an engineering company, 
says “I’ve been lucky, I’ve had a good 
working life, have enjoyed most of it but 
have found KS Environmental the most 
enjoyable. This is a great way to finish off 
my working career.”

Peter has mixed feelings about leaving 
the company, having really liked the work 

he’s been involved with over the past 
14 years and will be leaving with fond 
memories of those he has worked with. 
“At KS Environmental we worked hard to 
get the job done but had fun as well.”

On the other hand, Peter is looking 
forward to having more time for himself 
and to spend with his family. He’s also 
planning to get back into golf and will be 
kept busy by tackling that big list of things 
to do around the house!

Peter and his wife Mary are also off on a 
well deserved 5 week holiday later on this 
year, a cruise through Scandinavia and a 
trip to the UK.

We wish Peter all the very best and will 
miss seeing his smiley face around  
the office. 


